
African Pilgrims
Last stage of  the pilgrimage organised by the Ignatian Way Pilgrims’  Office:
September 2014
After a petition of a large group of African pilgrims, the Office organized and
accompanied a vigil of prayer and the descent from the Montserrat Monastery
until the Santuary of La Cova in Manresa, following the steps of Saint Ignatius of
Loyola. A great experience with many participants!
To know more click here.
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